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August 25, 2025 
 
 
Stuart Tom, Nominating Committee Chairman 
C/O John Belcik, Chief Operating Officer  
International Code Council, Birmingham District Office  
900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
RE: ICC Board Nominations 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 
On behalf of the Washington Association of Building Officials (WABO), I 
am writing to support the nomination of the following nominees to the 
ICC Board of Directors: 

President:  Mike Boso, Gove County, Ohio 
Vice President:  Steve McDaniel, Corning, New York 
Secretary/Treasurer: Michael Savage, Marion County, Florida 
Section B:  Jessica Fust, City of Billings, Montana 
At Large:  Andy Higgins, City of Seattle, Washington 
At Large:  Jack Applegate, City of Estacada, Oregon 
At Large:  Ben Pothoff, City of Dubuque, Iowa 
At Large:  Rachel Parrish, City of San Antonio, Texas 

We believe these candidates represent the core values of ICC and they 
have the experience to bring the ICC membership together. They are 
committed to focusing on the code development process and improving 
communications with the members. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

  
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ray Cockerham, President 
Washington Association of Building Officials 
 

cc:   WABO Board of Directors 
 

 
 
 

 


